
 

Mobile Phone Statement  

Mobile phone use within meetings at school When meetings are 

taking place within school could we politely remind all members of 

the meeting that the use of mobile phones is not permitted. During 

meetings if mobile phones are present they should be turned off and 

placed in view. At no point should any recording of conversations or 

otherwise take place. This is in accordance with our acceptable use 

policy which states that school should be a mobile phone free zone, 

with the exception of staff break times, within permitted areas e.g. 

staff room 


